

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542 Email: hallycullanens (as@eircom net

E-mail: <u>ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net</u> Web: ballycullanens.com

29/11/17

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Mass

Children will attend Mass from school on Friday 8th Dec as it is a church holiday.

Christmas Raffle

Parents Association are organising a Christmas Raffle to raise funds for the School. We hope like last year to organise a Christmas Hamper. Donations of items for the hamper will be accepted from tomorrow in the school. Some ideas on what you can give are on the back of this letter. They are some wonderful prizes to be won again this year. Your support is greatly appreciated. Lines will be on sale from early next week.

Christmas Nativity Play

We are hoping to do a Nativity Play and Carol Service in the Church before Christmas holidays.

More info to follow soon.

Christmas Jumper Day

We are having a Christmas Jumper day on the 22nd Dec. Children can wear Christmas Jumpers or something festive. €2.00 donation.

Christmas Holidays

School finishes at 12.00pm on Friday 22nd Dec for Christmas Holidays. School will reopen on Monday 8th January 2018.

Le gach dea-ghuí
 Margaret Furlong (Prinicpal)